Meeting number 850 of the Farmington Senior Citizens was called to order at 12:05 PM on Monday, August 2, 2021, by Secretary, Kathy Wagner. 11 members were present. We enjoyed our sandwich and dessert provided by Andrea Sidare and Karen Stratton.

After lunch, Secretary, Kathy Wagner, resumed the regular meeting at 12:45 PM.

Secretary's Report: The minutes from the July 19th meeting were read. There were no updates.

Treasurer's Report: There is \$251.00 in the Treasury.

There were no new birthdays or anniversaries.

Sunshine Report: No update

Town of Farmington Recreation:

• No new updates.

Entertainment: No update

Old Business:

- The picnic will be held August 16th. Sign-up for the meal and a dish to pass continued. Kathy Wagner will contact members who have not signed up. Barb and Jerry Millard will bring barbeque utensils.
- Instead of discussing meetings for the remainder of the year, we decided to wait until the September 20th meeting. Karen Stratton suggested that we understand the current situation in schools as a guide to how we handle meetings for the remainder of the year.

New Business:

- The September 20th meeting will be a dish to pass.
- At the September 20th meeting, we will discuss resuming our 50/50 raffle.

Town of Farmington Update by Gary Weidenborner: None

Secretary Kathy Wagner closed the meeting about 1 PM.

There were no dominos after the meeting.

Respectfully Submitted, Kathy Wagner Secretary